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13th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We have arranged for year 2 to visit All Saints Church in Newton-Le-Willows on 27th 
November 2018 for The Christmas Journey. 
 
This is a multimedia event involving drama, puppets, music, song, crafts and storytelling. 
A tour around The Christmas Journey takes around 45 minutes and includes stops at 
creation, Mary’s Kitchen, a hillside near Bethlehem, the stable, the wise men’s palace, 
and a modern living room. Children will also partake in a craft activity and will receive a 
booklet called ‘Meet the cast’. 
 
Children will leave school at 1.15pm and will return for approximately 3.10pm. Payment 
and permission will be collected via ParentPay and the cost of this trip is £6.50 per child 
to cover transport. Although this is a voluntary contribution, the school very much relies 
on parents paying in full and the trip may be cancelled if not enough contributions are 
received. We appreciate your support in paying for trips. If you require a Pay Point letter, 
please let the office know ASAP. Please note that we will not be able to take your child 
without permission. 
 
It is not always possible for anyone to guarantee 100% safety, but the leader and 
colleagues will retain overall pastoral responsibility, well established in law, that they 
have when teaching pupils in school. Teachers will do everything reasonably practicable 
to ensure the safety of everyone in the group, and the leaders will use their skills and 
experience as adults and teachers to protect the health, safety and welfare of the pupils. 
. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation 
 
 
Mr Duckworth 
Year 2 Teacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        The Basic Skills Agency  
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